
 

 

 

 

 

August  22, 2008 

 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & U S MAIL 
David Danner 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Joint Application of Puget Holdings LLC and Puget Sound Energy, 

Inc For an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction 

 Docket No. U-072375 

  

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Public Counsel’s Motion Challenging Confidentiality filed August 21, 2008, in this docket did 

not include the Appendix A referenced in footnote 4.     Upon review it appears that some of the 

information in the Appendix A document from Joint Applicants may be confidential or highly 

confidential.  We are in the process of communicating with Joint Applicants counsel to clarify 

this and will prepare and file an Appendix document that is public.  We would expect to make 

the filing early next week.  I apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Simon J. ffitch 

Senior Assistant Attorney General 

Public Counsel Section  

(206) 389-2055 

 

SJf:cjw 

 

cc:  Service List (E-Mail and U.S. Mail) 

       Judge Dennis Moss (E-mail) 

 


